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Friday, March 12, 2021 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

 
Electronic Meeting  

Due to the active state of emergency,  
this is an electronic meeting pursuant to Item 4-0.01 of the 2020 Appropriation Act.   

 
AGENDA 

 
 
I. Welcome and Introductions – Chair 

 Approval of December 4, 2020 meeting minutes 
 Adoption of March 12, 2021 meeting agenda 

 
II. Public Comment – Chair 

Reflections on the memory of former DARS Commissioner Jim Rothrock 
 

III. Financial Report – Wanda Allen, CNI Trust Fund Program Specialist / DARS BISC Unit 
 

IV. CNI Grantee Report – Dr. George Gitchel and Dr. Laura Manning Franke / McGuire 
Research. Project entitled “Targeted Transcranial Magnetic Stimulation for Cognitive 
Rehabilitation after TBI.” 

 
V. RFP Update – Wanda Allen, CNI Trust Fund Program Specialist / DARS BISC Unit  

 Update on Release of Research RFP  
 Agreement of Release Date for Services RFP 
 Anticipated request of CNI funding for ACL TBI Federal Grant  

 
VI. CNI Grantees update – Wanda Allen, CNI Trust Fund Program Specialist / DARS BISC 

Unit 
 

VII. Adjourn – David Cifu, MD, Chair 
 
PUBLIC ACCESS DETAILS: 
To stream the meeting live, please visit: https://www.youtube.com/user/vadrs/videos 



If the live streaming is interrupted, please contact: Wanda Allen at (804)662-7154 or 
wanda.allen@dars.virginia.gov 

 

For meeting materials, please visit: https://www.vacni.gov 

Public comment will be accepted by email (wanda.allen@dars.virginia.gov) or phone (804-662-7154).  

Public comments received by 5p.m. on March 11, 2021 will be read (or if lengthy, summarized) 
during the meeting. 
 


